Area 53 Assembly
March 2021

Area Chair Report

| have been regularly attending the Area Chairs Meeting out of NY each week. Recent topics
have centered around utilizing technology more within the area, pre-conference activity, support
and cooperation between Districts and Standing Committees, and Area Inventory formats.

I've attended several Standing Committee meetings.

Feb. 26-28, Marcia and | attended NERAASA (Northeast Regional Alcoholics Anonymous
Service Assembly). We participated in the Area Chair/Alt Chair Roundtable.

March 5-6: attended Area 55 Mini-Conference
March 12-14: attended Area 53 Mini-Conference, GSR School and DCM College

In January, | asked Marcia H. to chair an ad hoc committee to review and make suggestions for
updates to the Area Guidelines. | also asked Bill Y. to chair an ad hoc committee to assess the
current and future technology needs of the Area. If you are aware of a technology need within
Area 53, please send that information to tech@area53aa.org.

Respectfully submitted
Ann B.
Area 53 Chair, Panel 71
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